Parents are important to us

Parent and grandparent involvement is a vital and wonderful part of our program! We enjoy having parents & other family members visit on their child's snack days, volunteer in the classroom and help at home and on site with various projects. We comply with the DHS requirements to keep our children safe at all times.

The children share songs and drama at several daytime programs for their families. There are also a few evenings of fun and fellowship with the children and their parents/families throughout the year.







The director emails a Monthly Calendar and Parent Newsletter. These give the families fun and important information about what is happening each day along with questions related to the theme related literature. Additional emails are sent out with reminders and updates.

To keep parents current on their child's development, we send home a complete Individual Readiness Report in late fall and have Parent Teacher Conferences in the spring with an updated Readiness Report. The director conducts the IGDI-pre Dibbles Literacy assessment to all of the children three times a year.

Walnut Hills Session/Tuition and Registration

2018-19 Preschool Year: we have a few openings. Call 270-9126 or email Sue at sue@whumc.org

Our Preschool Classes:

Three Year Olds: our "Caterpillars" (Must be at least 3 years old by September 15th of the year attending)

Two - Day program:

- Tuesday and Thursday mornings 9-11:30 a.m.
- Tuition for 2018-19 is \$135 a month

Three Day Caterpillar program:

- Monday, Tuesday and Thursday afternoons 12:30-3:00p.m.
- Tuition for 2018-19 is \$175 a month

Pre K classes: Our "Butterflies" (Must be at least 4 years old by September 15^{th} of the year attending) We have a 10 hour a week A.M. Class and a 7 $\frac{1}{2}$ hour a week Afternoon class

Morning Class:

- Monday 9:00-11:30a.m.and Wednesday and Fridays 9:00-12:45 p.m. (10 hours a week, equivalent to a 4 day program.)
- Tuition for 2018-19 \$205 a month

Afternoon Pre K class:

- Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 12:30-3:00 P.M.
- Tuition for 2018-19 is \$160 a month

Registration for 2018-19

We have a few openings for the 2018-19 Preschool Year! Please call 270-9126 or email Sue at sue@whumc.org

2019-20 Preschool Registration

If you are a member of WHUMC or a current family of Walnut Hills Preschool you may register your child for the fall of 2019-20 from May 1^{st} - Sept. 28th (This does not pertain to our children that are currently enrolled in our Caterpillar classes for 2018-19)

Registration opens up to the public on Monday, October 1st Call 270-9126 starting at 7a.m.

For more information about the program or to schedule a visit, please contact Sue in one of these ways:

- Email sue@whumc.org
- Phone 270-9126